Covid 19



Remote Learning and Registering Covid Tests

Dear Parents and Carers,

As you are aware, term starts tomorrow for all of students. Whilst Year 11 and 6th form will be joining us in the building tomorrow, our teachers have provided remote learning for all students until their return date. This staggered start allows us to provide the DfE recommended on-site Covid testing for all students, reduce transmission and to keep our community as safe as possible. A reminder of return and test dates can be seen below:

Your child will only be tested on site if you have given consent using the link shared during the final weeks of Term 2.

Year	Date of Return	Test 1	Test 2
7	Thursday 6 th January	Thursday 6 th January	Tuesday 11 th January
8	Friday 7 th January	Friday 7 th January	Wednesday 12 th January
9	Friday 7 th January	Friday 7 th January	Wednesday 12 th January
10	Thursday 6 th January	Thursday 6 th January	Tuesday 11 th January
11	Wednesday 5 th January	Wednesday 5 th January	Monday 10 th January
12	Wednesday 5 th January	Wednesday 5 th January	Monday 10 th January
13	Wednesday 5 th January	Wednesday 5 th January	Monday 10 th January

Accessing Remote Learning

Our teachers have set assignments for all students not attending school due to our staggered start. These will be accessible in their classes in Microsoft Teams. Students at home should follow their normal in-school timetable and access the lessons provided. If your child requires any support, they can contact their teacher in Teams or via email during school hours. Further support and guidance about remote learning can be found on our website using the link below.

Corby Business Academy - Remote Learning

Registering LFD tests at home

To reduce the disruption to teaching and learning in the Academy we will not be asking students to register their LFD tests on site. This allows us to test more students in a day and ensure we get everyone into normal lessons as quickly as possible. All test results will be recorded using the NHS Track and Trace portal. If a student tests positive on site we will ensure that their test is registered before we send them home and that parents are informed immediately. Negative tests can be registered at home using the link below, using the barcode on the student test card and the Test Site ID CBAC.

https://test-for-coronavirus.service.gov.uk/register-kit

Thank you in advance for your continued support and partnership. If you have any further questions, please contact me via email at kerry.prior@corbybusinessacademy.org or call 01536 303120.

Yours sincerely

Mrs K. Prior Vice Principal